
Biglaw Firms Continue to Pull
Out of Russia
“HSF  said,  in  a  statement,  that  it  strongly  condemns  the
invasion of Ukraine by Russia and that it is appalled by the
humanitarian  consequences.  The  firm  is  ending  any  work
associated  with  the  Russian  state,  it  proclaimed,  in
accordance with its legal and professional responsibilities.
Our,” reports Jerome Doraisamy in Lawyers Weekly.

“Moscow office has long been a valued and successful part of
our business. We are working closely with the team there to
support our colleagues who have been directly impacted by this
decision, the firm said. We continue to advise many clients
around  the  world  on  the  practical  implications  for  their
businesses. We are supporting our.”

Read the article.
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